From: Sonja Wiser

To: Janet Kelly
Subject: RE: comment on the GMA
Date: Wednesday, February 8, 2023 10:28:00 AM

I will replace what is in the record with this email. Keep in mind, the Council will not be having hearings on the
Comp Plan for quite some time. Your name has been added to our database, so you will receive all future
notifications on public hearings and other items related to the Comp Plan. Thanks again for your comments Janet

From: Janet Kelly <jankelly@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 8, 2023 10:24 AM
To: Sonja Wiser <Sonja.Wiser@clark.wa.gov>
Subject: Re: comment on the GMA

Good Morning Sonja,

I have submitted the comments again because I changed one word in the statement. Thank you for adding my
comments to the long list of comments. I pray the council will read them and understand we all have a vested
interest in their decisions.

Best regards,

Jan Kelly

9309 NE 83rd Avenue
Vancouver, WA 98662

cell # 360-798-1879

jankelly@icloud.com

> On Feb 8, 2023, at 10:09 AM, Sonja Wiser <Sonja.Wiser@clark.wa.gov> wrote:

>

> Good morning Jan: Thank you for your comments related to the 2025 Comp Plan. Your comments have been
forwarded to staff and will be added to the 2025 Comp Plan Index of Record. Your name and email will also be
added to our database to receive future communications related to the 2025 Comp Plan. Thanks again.

>

> From: Janet Kelly <jankelly@icloud.com>

> Sent: Wednesday, February 8, 2023 10:03 AM

> To: Oliver Orjiako <Oliver.Orjiako@clark.wa.gov>

> Subject: comment on the GMA

>

> CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

>

> RE: Clark County’s Comprehensive Growth Management Plan

>

> Your goals as they are set forth in the GMA plan are to manage growth so that the people of clark county can live
safely, in a healthy environment without undue stress from the local businesses, while protecting our environment,
our natural resources and our quality of life. Doing spot zoning changes from light industrial to a railroad industrial
is in direct conflict to your goals as set forth in the GMA. Please protect our established neighborhoods from
companies that will pollution every aspect of our environment, our health, and our disamate property values. Keep


mailto:Sonja.Wiser@clark.wa.gov
mailto:jankelly@icloud.com

heavy industrial grouped with heavy industrial uses, they do not belong next to any neighborhood. Period!
>

> Jan Kelly

> 9309 NE 83rd Avenue
> Vancouver, WA 98662
>

> cell # 360-798-1879

>

> jankelly@icloud.com
>

>
>
>



